
 
 

ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 
INTEROFFICE  MEMORANDUM 

 
 

December 18, 2018 
 

 
To:  Terrence D. McCracken, Secretary to the Authority 
 
From:  Robert J. Lichtenthal, Jr., Deputy Director 
 
Subject: Airosmith Development, Inc. Request-Pleasant View Tank  

 
 
 
 Attached is a letter and supporting engineering documents from Airosmith Development, 
Inc., a contractor for Verizon Wireless.  The parties are seeking the Authority's consent to allow 
the contractor to replace various current equipment with new equipment and to add additional 
equipment.  I had the engineering aspects of this request reviewed by Mr. Scott Aiple, Electrical 
Engineer and he has no additional comments regarding the proposed work. 
 
 I am recommending that the Authority consent to the request of Verizon Wireless.  I am 
asking that  it be submitted to the Board of Commissioners for their consideration.  I have 
included a "Blue Sheet" for inclusion on the December 27, 2018 Board agenda.   
 


